
Deltona Youth Soccer Club Board Meeting Notes  
6:30 pm - Sunday, March 17, 2019 

 
Attendance:  John Robinson, Billy Barry, Natasha Guidry, Orlando De La Torre, 
Rolando Rivero, Josie Snyder, and Bob Uehlein 
 
Minutes from February’s board meeting were approved by Billy Barry and 
seconded by Orlando De La Torre 
 
President – John Robinson: Called the meeting to order. An equipment loan form 
has been created in order to keep track of loaned items.  
 
VP – Jesse Phillips:  Report delivered by John Robinson due to Jesse Phillips’s 
absence: Rick Zee has announced he is running for the role of Board President. 
 
VP2 – Marco Roldan:  No report.  
 
VP3 – Billy Barry:  The annual budget meeting will be held on 4/6/19 at Billy 
Barry’s home. The time is to be determined. John Robinson will be preparing an 
email to be sent out to families regarding trash being left on the field, and 
restrooms are being left in disarray after games and practices. 
 
Secretary – Natasha Guidry:  Our Annual General Meeting is scheduled for 
April 14, 2019 at 6:30 pm at Wes Crile Park.  
 
Committee Reports 
 
Treasury – Tanya Georgiev:  Financial information is available upon request to 
members only.  
 
City Liaison – John Robinson: John Robinson is awaiting response from the city 
in regards to approval of summer camp and tournament dates. 
 
Financial Aid/Scholarship – Jesse Phillips: Per John Robinson due to Jesse 
Phillips’ absence: FYSA has been unable to locate the Club’s missing scholarship 
applications. Therefore, the Club will not receive any scholarship funds. John 
Robinson to submit a letter to appeal the decision. All future scholarship 
paperwork submitted to FYSA will be submitted by certified mail. 
 



Fields Manager – Marco Roldan/Billy Barry: Marco Roldan has been repairing 
the goals by oiling the wheels and replacing nets. Small goals may need to be 
purchased for Junior Academy. Begin looking for replacement field manager. 
 
Scheduler – Billy Barry:  Many clubs are submitting requests for schedule 
changes. A reason needs to accompany all schedule change requests. 
 
Travel Registrar – Andrea Velazquez:  There have been 19 new registrations for 
the spring season. Combined with the 113 registrations for the fall season, our new 
total number of player registrations is 132 players.  
 
Travel Bookkeeper – Michelle Ayala:  No report. 
 
Academy Registrar – Josie Snyder:  Junior Academy – 70 players registered; 
Senior Academy – 155 players registered.  
 
Academy Bookkeeper – Josie Snyder:  Junior Academy – 5 registrations are 
unpaid, 4 are on payment plan; Senior Academy – 2 registrations are unpaid, 1 
payment is pending. 
 
DOS – Orlando De La Torre:  Coaches meeting will be held on 3/29/2019 at 
7pm at Wes Crile Park.  
 
DOC – Rolando Rivero:  Senior Academy coaching training is going well. All 
travel teams are doing well.  
 
Jr. Academy Director – Orlando de la Torre:  No report. 
 
Sr. Academy Director – Billy Barry: All Academy players must be paid prior to 
Friday’s game. 
 
Website/Public Relations – Bob Uehlein: Game photos are needed for travel 
teams. 
 
New Business:   
John Robinson to schedule meeting with Ambroidery. 
 
 



Annual General Meeting: Scheduled for April 14, 2019 at 6:30 pm; location Wes 
Crile Park 
 
Motion to adjourn by Josie Snyder, Second by Billy Barry 


